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Friday 19th April 2024 

 

Dear Sixth Form Parents / Carers, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Culture Day at Arthur Terry School. This event is a 
celebration of the diversity within our student cohort. As a school community, we recognise the 
importance of fostering understanding, respect, and appreciation for different cultures, backgrounds, 
and traditions. 

Event Details 

• Date: Friday 26th April 

What to Expect: 

• Food and Bake Sale: We are hoping to have food items for sale on the day at both break and 
lunch time. Cash payments will be required on the day. All the proceeds from the food sale 
will be donated to UNICEF, supporting their vital work in improving the lives of children 
worldwide. 

• Tutor Time Activities: During a tutor session students will engage with an activity designed by 
our Student Leaders.  

• Informative Posters: Our school corridors will be decorated with colourful posters highlighting 
interesting facts about different countries and their traditions. 

Why Culture Day?  

• Promoting Inclusivity: Culture Day reinforces our commitment to inclusivity and diversity. It’s 
a chance for students to learn from one another and celebrate their unique identities. 

• Building Bridges: By appreciating cultural differences, we build bridges of understanding and 
empathy. 

• Empowering Students: Culture Day empowers our students to be global citizens who 
appreciate and respect diversity. 

How You Can Get Involved: 

• Cultural Clothing: We invite our Sixth Form students who would like to take part, to wear 
cultural clothing on the day that reflects their heritage. The day will not be a non-uniform day 
for any students who don’t wish to participate. Any students wishing to participate must 
complete the following Form, to briefly outline what they would like to wear on the day:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=onNUZMViq0uKbYN8DZZYfNjJlIkY
SFxMoP5FbbVgNIxUQUxTNllIU08yMzNRM1BEV0VNUklBQkxCNi4u   
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• If you wish to take part, please ensure the form above is completed by no later than Thursday 
25th April, 9.00am.  

• Spread the Word: Encourage your fellow students to attend and make the most of what should 
be a wonderful day. 

We look forward to celebrating with you. 

Thank you for your enthusiasm and support. 

Warm regards, 

 
Mr D Holliday  
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


